
From: Ramsey, Kevin
To: Jay Kunze
Cc: Vasquez, Michael
Subject: RE: Reactor Administrator position
Date: Tuesday, May 26, 2015 8:20:00 AM

The RAI response date has been extended to June 1, 2015.
 
Kevin M. Ramsey
Senior Project Manager
Fuel Manufacturing Branch
U.S. NRC
301-415-7506
 
From: Jay Kunze [mailto:kunzejay@isu.edu] 
Sent: Friday, May 22, 2015 5:01 PM
To: Ramsey, Kevin
Subject: Reactor Administrator position
 
Mr. Ramsey,

As a follow-up to my e-mail to you on May 14, I wish to request an extension of time for
 Idaho State University to reply to your letter of April to President Vailas, requesting our
 reconsideration of appointing the currernt department chair, Dr. Dunzik-Gougar, as the
 Reactor Administrator to replace me.

I have met with Mr. Xiaosong Yin, the program manager for our R-110 license, and he and I
 have agreed to a solution to the organizational issue so as to meet qualification requirements
 recommended by the ANS Standard. However, the solution has required a modification (an
 amendment) to the Technical Specification for the AGN-210 reactor.  Consequently we need
 to follow the procedures for making an amendment. We will need approximately one more
 week from this date in order to clear all of the approvals (from the Reactor Safety Committee
 as well as the ISU administration). 

Hence, I am requesting an extension on replying to your letter sent to us in April, an extension
 until June 1, 2015. .

Your favorable consideration of this request will be much appreciated.

Sincerely,

Jay F. Kunze,
Reactor Administrator   
--
Jay F. Kunze, PhD, PE, CHP
Emeritus Professor and retired Dean of Engineering
College of Science and Engineering, STOP 8060
Idaho State University
Pocatello, ID  83209
208-282-4147
kunzejay@isu.edu 
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